PIETRO BELLI DESIGN

To: Ms Kate Phillips

Regeneration and Planning Development Management London Borough of Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 8ND

London 18 August 2015

RE: 36, NETHERHALL GARDENS

Dear Ms Phillips,

This application follows a previous one that was granted permission on 22nd May 2015 (Ref. 2015/2006/P). The reason for this second application is the proposal to clad the existing entrance door cornice (in bricks), with polished concrete. This new, very simple cornice will be made in the very same material and color proposed to clad the staircase walls and would therefore create a "dialogue" between the period building and its more recent added staircase, linking the two architectural elements in a more coherent design.

This additional proposal will not include any demolition of existing elements and we believe will improve the aesthetic of the main entrance to the building.

Regards,

Pietro Belli



Pietro Belli Design 19B Lampolle Road - NW3 4HS London